
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
9TH MAY 2025 

“To be the best 
that we can be” 

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter 

Summer first half term attendance  
If your attendance is 98% or more in the Summer 1st half term you will be 

entered into a draw to win a £50 Smyths Toy Store Voucher.  
 
 
 

If you manage 100%, your name will be entered twice. 

Year 3 Professor McGinity– Egyptian morning 

Professor McGinty visited school on Tuesday to transport the children back 
to the Egyptian times. Here are some photos of their morning.   



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
16TH MAY 2025 

“To be the best 
that we can be” 

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter 

Year 1 Blists Hill   

On Tuesday 6th May, Year 1 went to Blists Hill to find out what 
schools were like in the Victorian times. 



Dates for your diary: 

Friday 23rd May Last day of half term 

Monday 2nd June  PD Day  

Tuesday 3rd June  Children return to school 

Monday 16th –20th June Year 6 Arthog week  

Monday 20th June Year 5 Enginuity Trip 

Monday 23rd June Am Year 6 Enrichment morning  

Pm Year 1 Enrichment afternoon 

Tuesday 24th June Am Year 4 Enrichment morning  

Pm Year 5 Enrichment afternoon 

Wednesday 25th June Am Year 3 Enrichment morning  

Pm Year 2 Enrichment afternoon 

Thursday 26th June Am Reception Enrichment morning  

 

 Headlice  

Can we please ask that parents are vigilant about headlice please, so we can all help to keep 
these pests at bay.  

Please Remember:  

A regular check of your child’s hair will help to control head lice. If additional nits are dis-
covered at least 3-5 per day, this may be a sign that live lice may still be on the head. When 
you brush your child’s hair in the morning or at night always have a quick check.  

• Screen safely and regularly  

• Detect lice and nits as early as possible  

• Remove lice and nits immediately and effectively  

• Avoid panic and unnecessary use of chemicals  

• Keep children in school lice and nit free  

• If you have any concerns regarding head lice please contact your pharmacist/chemist.  

Thank you.  



Well done  

Well done to the Year 6 children who completed their SATs this week. They all tried in-
credibly hard and we are very proud of them in school. The SAT results will come out in 

July with their reports. 

 

 


